
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS & NOTICES 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week we celebrated the Queen’s Jubilee in style –we hung bunting and waved flags, and Reverend Sue joined us for the 
party. It was great to see children and staff dressed up, listening to the National Anthem, eating party food and coming together 
to pay tribute to our wonderful Queen.  
Remember the celebrations will continue on Sunday 5th June on the school field with our Tilstock village community. Come 
and celebrate with us – and why not enter the bake-off and see if you can win a prize from the Mayor of Whitchurch? Details 
below!  
 
We also had a visit from one of parents, Lisa Gorski, who delivered a fantastic assembly on health and safety for children – Lisa 
also talked to the children about how to stay safe around building sites – the children listened very carefully and learned a lot. 
Thank you, Lisa! If you work for a company or have a job that the children might be interested in – please let us know!  
 
I hope you all enjoy the half-term rest, and we look forward to welcoming you all back on the Monday 6th June 
 
Take care. 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

School Uniform  
Please ensure that your child is wearing the full correct uniform, this includes the correct  
PE kit. Details can be found here. 

 
All children must be wearing the school branded sweatshirt or cardigan and turquoise polo shirt, along with 
plain black trousers or a plain black knee length skirt. Trousers must be smart school style only. Skirts must be 
tailored in style, skater style skirt and stretch legging style are not appropriate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Great British bake-off!  

Pupils have been invited to design and bake a fabulous Jubilee cake fit for the Queen! 

On Sunday 5th June, the Mayor of Whitchurch will be judging and giving prizes out on the school field for the 

following classes:  

• Class 1 - 4 to 7 years  

• Class 2 - 8 to 11 years  

• Class 3 - Adult class  

Bring your 'showstopper' cake to the Village Hall by 2pm, clearly labelled, to be judged by the Mayor at 3pm! 

Jubilee Celebrations 

Our very own Queen took part in our school Jubilee celebrations yesterday. 

The children all had a fantastic time celebrating.  
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WORSHIP Next term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of Joy. Our worship for that 
term will follow the theme of ‘Acts of Love & Kindness’. If children have any prayers or pictures, 
linked to this theme, that they would like to share, they would be very welcome to do so. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS NEWS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 

Events at a glance: 
Half term holiday: Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd 
June 2022 
Tilstock Village Jubilee community celebration 
on the school field – Sunday 5th June 2022 12-5pm  
Badger Residential trip to York: 15th, 16th, 17th 
June  
Sports Day: Friday 24th June 2022 – details to 
follow from Miss Smith and Mr Hounsell  
Whole School Photo: 27th June 2022 
 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
 

Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Happy birthday to 
Archie who will be 

celebrating his 
birthday very soon!  
We hope you have a 

wonderful time 
celebrating!  

 

 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/information/uniform/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

